
PARENTMAIL dated 23 January 2024 regarding Behaviour Hubs Programme 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to the letter sent on 19th January 2024, please be reminded that your child 
will shortly be asked to complete a survey regarding how they perceive behaviour in 
our school. 
 
The survey is anonymous and students will be given the choice whether to complete 
the survey or not.  
 
If you would prefer your child not to complete the survey please email Mrs Curtis at 
ecurtis@buckinghamschool.org by the end of today, Tuesday 23rd January. If we do 
not hear from you we will presume that you understand that participation for your 
children is voluntary but you agree to them taking part in the research. 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
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